
 
 
 
 
 
 

MESSAGE OF THURSDAY 15TH AUGUST 2013 
POMIGLIANO D’ARCO (NA) ITALY 

(Central Seat) 
 

 
SAINT GABRIEL THE ARCHANGEL 

 
Brothers and sisters, it’s Me, the Archangel Gabriel, the Holy Trinity ’s given Me 
the joy of speaking to you all. I wished to talk to you all so much , and now I'm here 
to announce some things that will happen very soon. 
The Heavenly Father’s sent Me to tell you that, very soon, the Most Holy Mary 
will be seen by many people in Oliveto Citra. Our Brother Jesus will heal many 
people, who will follow you and they’ll witness wherever you go.  
I love you, brothers and sisters! Now I've to go, but I’ll talk to you very soon, the 
Holy Trinity ’s blessing us all in the name of the Father, the Son and the Holy 
Spirit . 
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